

FIRST ANNIVERSARY OF THE REVITALIZED PRIMARY HEALTH CARE PROGRAM

ST. GEORGE'S, GRENADA, THURSDAY, 24 JULY, 2014 - GIS: The Minister for Health, Permanent Secretary and Staff, salute all healthcare providers and stakeholders on the commemoration of the first anniversary of the Revitalized Primary Health Care Program.

On July 24, 2013, the Revitalized Primary Health Care Program was officially launched by Minister for Health and Social Security - Dr. the Hon. Clarice Modeste-Curwen at a ceremony held at the Sauteurs Health Centre in St. Patrick.

To date the program has achieved many of its objectives, including increased access to services, broader stakeholder involvement and public education and promotion.

Notwithstanding the challenges faced in the execution of the program, our extended hours of operation, increased home visits and specialized clinics have yielded several benefits to our clients.

Therefore we are confident that given our unwavering commitment and dedication we will continue to build on our many successes to improve the overall delivery of care to those whom we serve.

Happy First Anniversary!

"Putting Health First!"

--

Government Information Service Grenada Ministerial Complex Botanical Gardens, Tanteen, St. George.

Telephone: 1 473 440 2061

Emails: gisgrenada@yahoo.com, gis10grenada@gmail.com

FaceBook: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Government-Information-Service-Grenada/124679667715950?ref=hl